
I’d like to thank the committee for the generous NWC grant to purchase a possum 

rehabilitation and release enclosure. 

It arrived at the very beginning of February as a flat pack. With the help of friends 

we were able to erect it in what ended up being the better part of a day. Since 

then, it’s been fabulous. As soon as it was erected, I had an orphaned ringtail pos-

sum to move straight in. 

Just before her planned release another injured ringtail came into care 

and I was able to house them both so they could be released together. 

Since that time I have been caring for a delightful young brushtail pos-

sum who on an evening’s gallivanting found himself down a chimney. 

He was in care since Easter until his very recent successful release. 

The Possum Palace has allowed easy access for care. There are two 

wings with a dividing sliding door so the cage can be one big space or 

two smaller spaces. I have used the cage in both ways, it’s been fabu-

lous, thank you. 

Warm regards, Megan Robinson 


